


 

 

 

Gator Walk is this Friday, September 23rd and boy do we have a fun day planned!  Powder Puff, Pumpkin 
Chuckin’ Contest, walking, Kona Ice and more.  We wanted to get a special Geibel Gator Newsletter out to 
our families on all things Gator Walk; in this, we will give a tentative outline to the day’s activities, extras 
that will be going on thru the day, the lunch menu and more.  If you have any questions, please reach out to 
the Geibel Catholic Administration Team and we’ll get back to you as soon as we can.  Thank you for all of 
your help, support and prayers for a beautiful and successful 2022 Gator Walk.   

 

Gator Walk Mailers: 

All mailers are due to the Main Office by Thursday, September 22nd.  These need to be turned in, so that your child is 
allowed to participate in the Gator Walk.  If you would like more or if you misplaced the forms that were sent home on 
Friday, September 2nd, there is a copy of the form included in this  packet.   

 

Lunch for Gator Walk: 

The menu for the day will be:  Hamburger, Hot Dogs, Potato Salad, Chips/Pretzels, and Cookies.  Lunch is included with 
the day’s activities.  If your student decides that they do not want the lunch, they are more than welcome to pack.  
Please have them drop it in the office, at the beginning of the day, and we will make sure that it gets up to the field.  We 
would like to thank Mr. Procko and Dr. Stevenson for running the grill for us!  If your family is able to donate a case or 
two of water for the event, it would be greatly appreciated.  They can be dropped off in the Main Office. 

 

Kona Ice: 

Kona Ice will be on site during Gator Walk, from 11:30am to 1pm.  During this time, the students will have to ability to 
purchase from them.  There are 4 sizes to choose from ranging in price from $4-$6, and a handful of flavors!  See the 
flyer included below for more information.  Geibel Catholic will receive a monetary donation based on the sales.   

 

Pumpkin Chuckin’ Contest: 

This year, Mr. Dines is introducing a Pumpkin Chuckin’ Contest for Gator Walk.  The event will consist of a boy/girl 
team, where they will carve a teacher’s face into a pumpkin and then work together to see who can “chuck” the pump-
kin across the field.  They must have 4 hands on the pumpkin, in order to throw it.  There is still room for 5 more teams 
to register.  The cost to register is $5/person, $10/team.  Any monies left after purchasing the pumpkins will be used to 
purchase gift cards for the winning team.  Join us for fun! 

 

 



Powder Puff: 

Players should wear their teams corresponding color: 

Junior High------ Blue 

                9th Grade-------- White  

                10th Grade------ Hot Pink / Pink 

                11th Grade------- Purple 

                12th Grade-------- Black with Red 

***It is highly recommended that coaches wear team colors or outfits that NFL coaches would wear 

 

Students not participating in powderpuff can still dress in their team’s color for extra spirit.  

 

Schedule for the Day: 
For the start of the day, we will begin just as we do every morning, by reporting to the gym upon arrival to school.  
From there, prayers and announcements will take place.  We will still have periods 1 thru 3.  When it is time, each grade 
level will be dismissed to the gym.  Classes will be given their responsibilities for the day and then we’ll begin our walk.  
More information on the exact details of the day, will be given on Friday.  

 

Pie the Principal: 
Don’t forget to bring in extra money to PIE THE PRINCIPAL!  Mr. Fetter will be up on the field, following lunch, where 
you can for  $5 have one chance or $10 have three chances to pie him.  How often would a principal allow you to have 
this opportunity?  The first class to get all of their forms in by this Thursday, gets a free pie.  Currently, the class    
ranking, for forms turned in, stands at: 

Seventh Grade: 11/17 

Eighth Grade: 5/9 

Ninth Grade: 18/23 

Tenth Grade: 8/19 

Eleventh Grade: 6/14 

Twelfth Grade:  6/14 

Be sure to get those forms in! 

 

We’re looking forward to an amazing day on Friday!   

Thank you for all of your help, support and prayers for a successful walk!   

God Bless! 

 








